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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

As part of the West Norfolk Academies Trust initiative to have more music within all Primary Schools, 
and in partnership with the Norfolk Music Hub, we are really pleased to announce the formation of a 
primary school music ensemble.  
 
This will run as a Starter Band on Tuesday evenings from 1530-1630, taking place in the drama studio 
at Smithdon High School. The first rehearsal of these is planned for the 7thJune 2022 and will run 
every Tuesday during term-time from that point. 
 
A minibus will collect the students from our Heacham and Snettisham schools and transport them to 
Smithdon High School. Students that participate will therefore need to be collected from Smithdon 
on Tuesdays after their band practise. There is no cost to parents for this opportunity. 
 
This is open for all pupils who have been learning a Woodwind, Brass or String instrument whether 
within our schools or privately.  
 
This is an incredible opportunity for all young people to enable them to begin a journey they can 
continue throughout their primary and high school experience.  It will also introduce them to the 
possibilities of playing in a large band. 
 
To register please complete the slip below to let us know your child is interested in this exciting 
opportunity.  
 
Please return the slips by Friday 20th May at the latest.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Louise Jackson. 
Executive Headteacher. 
 
I confirm that _______________________   (Child’s full name) from ______________________ _School 

would like to take part in the Starter Band at Smithdon High School on Tuesday evenings starting 7th June 2022. 

 

My child plays ____________________ (instrument) and has been playing for _________________ (length of 

time). 

 

Signed ________________________________________________ 
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